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AUGUST 2019 NEWSLETTER 

Phillipsburg 

First Christian Church 

BACK to CHURCH!   

And let us not neglect our meeting together, as some people do, but ENCOURAGE 

ONE ANOTHER, especially now that the day of his return is drawing near.                         

 

As the summer months wind down the word BACK comes to my mind. Soon it will be 

BACK to school, teachers will be going BACK to teaching, those who have been on      

vacation will go BACK home to recover from all the fun.   Athletes will go BACK to football 

practice, along with all the multitude of other activities.  For many the summer has been 

filled with lots of activities from baseball, Rodeo, softball, cheerleading camp, basketball 

camp, dance camp, and for a few Bible camp. 

I would like to hope that many of our Church family and friends will think about getting 

BACK TO CHRUCH after a summer of activity. 

It has been a tough summer, attendance has not been great, but how I appreciate those 

who have taken the time to attend and participate in the family of God.  

We are planning a BACK TO CHURCH SUNDAY for SEPTEMBER 22 followed by a fish 

fry fellowship.  Jim has all the cooks ready to go. It will be a great time of fellowship and 

getting BACK into work and service for our Lord.  We will be printing special invitations for 

you to give to friends and neighbors to encourage them to get BACK to Church. 

Love ya 

Pastor Herder 

Hebrews 10:25 



Church Events 

 Aug.  4 Christian Men’s 

Fellowship 

 Aug. 12  Material Girls 

Quilt Guild 

 Aug. 18  Elders Meeting 

 Aug. 20  Prayer Shawl 

Ministry 

 Aug.  26  Missions 

Meeting 

We wait for the blessed hope—the glorious 
appearing of our great God and Savior, 
Jesus Christ, who gave Himself for us.  

Titus 2:13 

Ladies Community Bible Study 

It is only a month until the fall session of the Ladies 

Community Bible Study will begin on September 

5.  We meet right here in our fellowship hall every 

Thursday morning at 9:00 a.m. with gals from 

churches all over the county.  It is a very special 

time of fellowship and of delving into God’s 

Word.  This year we are going to be studying       

various characters or events from throughout the  

Bible, spending 2 to 4 weeks on each.   It will be a 

blessing!   All ladies are invited.  Plan now to 

come.  Then call a friend and invite them to come 

with you!    



August Birthdays 

07 $4,442.00 

14 $2,780.50 

21  $1,703.00 

28 $1,428.00 

July Offering 

ELDERS 

04  Marilyn Jansonius 

11 Duane Harris 

18  Stuart Jarvis 

25 Beverly Jarvis 

Shut-in Comm.   Marilyn 

DEACONS 

Denis Miller 

Michael Miller 

DEACONESS 

Kayla Jarvis 

WEBSITE 

phillipsburgchristianchurch.com 

FACEBOOK 

Phillipsburg Christian Church 

Each Sunday we need to collect  

$2,596.15 to meet our budget.   

Please pray about your giving.   

    Remember, you cannot  

out-give God. 

First Christian Church, Disciples of Christ 

150 South 7th Street, P.O. Box 552 

Phillipsburg, KS 67661 

Chair of the Board:  Denis Miller 

Chair of the Elder:  Stuart Jarvis 

Church Phone:  785-543-5069 

Church Toll Free:  877-543-3120 

Church Email:  fcco@ruraltel.net 

Pastor Email:  fccp@ruraltel.net 

02  Terry Babcock 

03  Emry Hindman 

03  Tim Rowland 

05  Maclin Hindman 

05  Carolyn Rumbaugh 

07  Roger Weinman 

08  Nancy Johnson 

09  Jennie Christensen 

09  Rick Coomes 

10  George Jenkins 

11 Troy Blubaugh 

11 Jemma Thomas 

12 Kurt Thomas 

13 Zander Drake 

15 Amie Epley 

16 Nick Aiken 

19 Lucas Crist 

19 Konnielyn Jarvis 

21 Mina Wagner 

22 Toby Griffith 

24 Vicki Constable 

27 Rallen Minkler 

27 Bert Follis 

27  Michele Boeve 

28  Duane Harris 

28  Erick Babcock 

29  Johnathan Boeve 

29 Keath Thomas 

31 Dakota Johnson 

31  Don Isernhagen 


